
 
 
 

 
 
 

 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 
interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 
our Grand Knight, Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114 or 
Financial Secretary Matt Reidy at 505-290-0237. 

  
Next meeting will be October 17, 2019, 7PM 

 
 

BINGO this Sunday and all Sundays 
2-4PM in the Parish Social Hall 

 
 
NOTE: A reminder, the 50/50 raffle will 
continue until October 13(Octoberfest) so keep 
buying more tickets either at the office during the 
week or after Mass on the weekends. We have a 
great start from our sales last Sunday. 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL WHO ARE 
CELEBRATING SEPTEMBER 
BIRTHDAYS. 

Thank you to those who have stepped up 

to help with RE classes. We Still need a 

few more volunteers.  Classes start 

September 22nd and will be held 

immediately following the Sunday 9:30am 

Mass. If you are interested in helping, 

please contact Ann at the parish office (541-523-4521) 

The Idaho Catholic Women’s 

Conference, Saturday, October 

12,2019, Magnifying Grace, at the 

Boise Centre, Boise, ID. $75 

registration fee includes: A light 

breakfast, Lunch, a special gift bag 

and event materials.  

Beginning Experience provides emotional tools to survive the 

termination of a marriage relationship caused by death, divorce, 

or separation. The next Beginning Experience Weekend is October 

4,5,&6 at the Griffin Retreat Center in Portland, OR. For inquires or 

reservation contact: Karen at karenmelvin@ comcast.net or call 

Diane (541) 720-8231. Find more information: http//

www.beginningexperiencfeoforegon.org. 

September Duties 

Albs: Claire Duncan 

Fonts:  Jody Colton 

 

The Altar Society would like to thank 

the volunteers who were able to help Jeanette Beck 

celebrate her 100th birthday Saturday the 14th; Dawn 

Coles, Tammy Henden, Claire Duncan, Marguerite Lae-

ger, Heidi Wlodarczyk, Ann Rowan, and Jody Colton. 

We had a great turn out for coffee and do-

nut hour this past Sunday, thank you all 

who came down for fellowship! Please join 

us again this Sunday after Mass. 

 

ALTAR SERVERS: Training will start the first Sunday in October 

and will continue through the end of November. You must 

have had  received First Holy Communion and are above the 

3rd grade. If you are interested in serving, please contact Art 

If you are traveling to Portland for a quick 

trip, Lisa Fuzi would like to ride along so 

she can see her elderly parents who are 

seriously ill. Please call her at (541)523-

3006, if you are going there and back. 

Good News!! We are receiving a check in the 

amount of $15,343.22 from the Cathedral Conser-

vation Fund for the repairs to the bathroom and 

the boiler. Please thank Fr. Rick and Bishop Cary 

next time you see them. We found a beautiful rosary last 

Thursday while cleaning. If you have 

lost your rosary, please call the 

office and see if this is it. 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING THIS COMING 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2019 AT 5:30 PM AT 

THE RECTORY. 


